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Draft Minutes 

Salford Parish Council

Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting held at

Salford Village Hall

on Tuesday, 14 January, 2020 at 7.30pm 
Present:
Cllrs S. McBride (Chairman), R. Caldin, and  N. Colston, and  Mrs C. Ross (Clerk).
1. To note apologies for absence
Apologies were received from Cllr Hill and Cllr McGlynn.  

2. To receive Declarations of Interest  
There were no Declarations of Interest.
3. To approve the minutes of the last meeting held on 10 December 2019

The minutes of the last meeting were approved and signed.
4. To note the matters arising from the last meeting

(a)  The Chairman had checked on the drain at the upper end of the village, which after a little clearance around it was draining well, and also the ditch at the bottom of Roses Lane, which was running freely. A meeting with Matt Timms was therefore off the agenda.
The street light in Cooks Lane was not working and the Clerk would    report it. 
(b) The Clerk was asked to suggest to the Village Hall Committee that if they did not wish to plant a tree outside the Hall to replace the previous one, the Council would be happy to get one and plant it.

(c)  The Chairman had discussed the village grass-cutting with a resident and would follow this up. 

(d)  The repair of the grass verge in the top end of the village would take place in March.  Hazel posts would be installed to keep it protected.  It was agreed to discuss the condition and maintenance of the area opposite, on the left-hand side of that road, at the next meeting.  
5.  To note and discuss financial matters 
There was £7,887 in the current account and £332 in the deposit account. The precept request had been submitted and donations would be discussed at the next meeting.  The Chairman had inspected recent bank statements as per internal audit procedure.  
6. To discuss VE day celebrations in May 2020  
It was agreed that the Council would not be organising anything to mark the 75th anniversary of VE Day.
7. To note the dates and business of Village Hall Committee meetings 
The next Village Hall meeting would take place on 15 January.
8. To note and discuss current issues concerning the playground 
Cllr Hill had informed the Clerk that he would soon be pruning the back of the trees by the swings on the plaground and also the cherry tree in Chapel Lane.  Cllr Colston would shortly remove the big side branch of the horse-chestnut tree on the playground.
9. To discuss any other business 
The photocopier/scanner purchased in August 2016 had broken.  The Clerk had investigated repair without success.  It was agreed to purchase another.
10. To note the date of the next meeting
Tuesday, 11 February 2020.
The meeting closed at 8.15pm.
     …………………………………………   ……………………
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